


 

Thank you to our advertisers that make the 
Newsletter possible and help the King 

George Community.

What do you get when you cross a vampire with a snowman?
        

Frostbite . . . 





Presidents Message 

We have an envious location here!  Within10 minutes we 
can enjoy a beautiful river walk, wonderful eating 

establishments, golfing, football, baseball, hockey, or 
soccer games, skating in the winter or fishing in the 

summer.  We have Victoria Park to relax in, water slides, a 
skate park for the kids and a terrific outdoor pool.  World 
class artwork to help us reflect on who we are, how we 

arrived here and our hopes to build a better future 
together.  I'm not sure any other Community can make 

those claims. This is King George, formally called 
Riverview.  Take a 10 minute walk to tour our fantastic 

home, let's celebrate it a little bit more.  

Ken 
King George Volunteers  

REMEMBER 
THE SPRING 

CLEAN UP  

Help keep our 
community 

clean and safe! 



 

What made the tomato turn red? 

. . . it saw the salad dressing 😳!



Thank you to our KGCA Safety Coordinator Donna and Treasurer Kevin for keeping us on track.



 

What happens 
to a frogs car 
when it breaks 

down? 

It gets toad 
away . . . 



Harvesting rain 
water is much 
better for your 

plants, saves on 
your water bill and 
provides natural 

nutrition your 
vegetables thrive 
on.  All that from 
the big faucet in 

the sky, almost like 
its . . . natural 🙂!

Thank you to Tammy the KGCA Communications Coordinator and Tor our Member at Large for supporting 
the Community to build community.







Reading can help us understand, communicating brings context.  Please 
read,  envision and reflect on the history that led us to this moment in time.  

Great cultures have produced great leaders, let's remember that their 
character includes integrity, devotion, trust and respect, the ability to 

inspire.  The elders and Chiefs had the best interests of people at heart, that's 
what makes great leaders.  We are all human, we all have histories, it's up 

to all of us to build a future together.  

Thank you to a great community of people, working, building and communicating towards the future!


















